
 

This week in Nursery 

1st February, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
We continue to support the children 
with sharing and taking turns fairly. 
Some of the children have been given 
stickers for sharing and showing 
kindness to their friends!  

                            C.L. 
 
We listened to the story, ‘We’re going 
on a bear hunt’ and had a go at re-
telling the story together. The children 
were very good at doing all the sound 
effects.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children continue to enjoy their weekly ‘real’ PE sessions. This week the 
children pretended to be pirates and had fun playing different pirate games. 
They also had to practise balancing on one leg.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
The children have enjoyed a variety 
of different number songs including 
‘5 little speckled frogs’ and ‘5 little 
men in a flying saucer’. They have 
also been practising their number 
recognition and counting skills.  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘u’. 
We also played a game where the 
children had to pull out an object 
from a mystery hat. They had to 
decide what letter it began with and 
then they had to go and stand by 
the correct letter.  
 

                     U.W. 
 
This week the children have enjoyed 
sharing their photographs of where 
they have been exploring in the past. It 
was lovely to see them talk so excitedly 
about their ‘adventures’. 

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed painting a 
picture of a bear. They worked really 
hard on their paintings and were very 
proud of their work! They also enjoyed 
painting part of the story from, ‘We’re 
going on a bear hunt’.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
Don’t forget, your child will need wellies on Tuesday, 9th February as we 
are hoping to go on our very own bear hunt. Please remember to send 
your child with a hat, scarf and gloves as the forecast looks like it could 
be cold! Thank you 
 


